Printed Under the Direction of the
State Budget and Control Board




"S REPORT

9 was a year of preparatio, {, the
staff worked extensively withl(-

p a future course for the facih‘tyd

n the Department’s commity,
hiatric hospitals with the evepg,,
yspital will be reduced to 800 g
he Court Unit. A thorough study o‘f
was completed and the findi'ngs

e campus must be rebuilt to provige
odern standards. A plan to begin the
‘approval and implementation by the

hensive plan as mandated by the
were pending as of our last annual
that the Thompson building reno-
1 due to its incompatibility with
m in the Byrnes Clinic was rec

1 be a reality. The Canteen and
i’;ﬂ the Plan, but may be severd

realized. Three \\’ards were
ff was utilized to great advan-
The negative aspect 1s that

at beds:; thus, day by day
are adequate beds for ne

o we art
" more

asing
=4

or of ever incre
| eliminate
]mos

ev ery




2Q)

i L

treatment discipline. This situation threatens to erase gains made in the
past decade and jt’()[)ilfdil(‘?ﬂ accreditation. ‘

One very important factor developing at the end of the year helped to
close the period on an optimistic note — the apparent :s'ul)[')(>|*t by the
Commission of the Campus Plan. We teel that a commitment in tvr;ns of
new facilities 1s absolutely necessary to the continued progress of this

hospital.

Future Goals

Should the Commission approve the Campus Plan, we will urgently
request the immediate construction of new beds. We will also r(*qu;t
the immediate installation of the Byrnes sprinkler system.

Classrooms should be constructed in the very near future for our
children’s program. New radiology equipment should also be installed
within six months. Improvements will be made in our quality assurance
program this fiscal year as well as in treatment planning and documenta-
tion.

All disciplines and organizational components will devote their full
attention toward readying the hospital for the 1979 JCAH survey in the
adult psychiatric, children’s psychiatric, and medical-surgical programs.

UNIT 1

Goals Accomplished.:

The Step-Up Program, Parker Annex, continued to be successtul in
placing institutionalized patients out of the hospital. In addition the
program was extended to accept patients of younger age groups who do
not meet the criteria for Ward 205, Male Community Preparation Ward.
to prepare for independent living.

The program on Wards 205, and 122. Male and Female Community
Preparation Wards respectively, continue to work successtully in pre-
paring and placing patients into the community.

The more distant wards, Ward 300, Ward 310. and Ward 210, were
closed for all patient services. These wards were closed in order to make
the patients more readily accessible for care in case of emergencies and
also to provide greater safety for patients.

Greater care was taken in establishing a cooperative working relation-
ship with Whitten Village.

Rotation of the medical statl on Ward 200. Admitting Ward, was
started for educational reasons.

Patients from the geographical areas of York-( hester-Lancaster were
transferred from Unit One to Unit Two with the exception of some few
patients who have been or will be placed into the community.

L T e i
P ey e g o b e P
Rl R e & -h...11':.1;'_'u"|_"'-.'



	Moore_1978
	moore_1978_28
	moore_1978_29

